
 
 

• Jazz Lab Band has rehearsal tonight! See you at 6:30 in the Band Room. 

 

• Writer’s Club quote of the week: “We can’t help everyone, but everyone can help someone.” – Ronald Reagan 

There will be a Writer’s Club meeting Thursday morning in room 241. All eager readers and writers are 

encouraged to attend.  

 

• There will be a mandatory Science National Honor Society meeting Thursday May 4th at 2:30 in room 127.  

If you cannot attend, please email Mr. Sheltz or Ms. Yevoli. We will be discussing end of the year projects and 

STEM night. 

 

 


